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                             NEWSLETTER   JUNE 2014 

Sunday is the first day of Summer and Father’s Day.  Best wishes to all our fathers. 

 
ACTIVITIES 
 

ANNUAL OPEN HOUSE 
 

All are invited to our Open House anytime Friday June 27 Noon to 4 PM and Sat June 28 10 
AM to 2 PM.  The open times coincide with the reunion of the Westcott Family Association 
who are celebrating in Rhode Island this year.  Both the Westcott Collection and our Rocky 
Point Collection will be on display and DVD’s of the Westcott Collection will be available for 
sale.  We will also dedicate the Westcott Cemetery at 2 pm on Saturday at the cemetery site. 
 
We will have a brief meeting at noon on Saturday to elect our slate of officers for next year. 
   
          President:       Felicia Castiglioni Gardella 
          Vice-Pres:       Henry A L Brown 
          Treasurer:      Bob Chorney 
          Rec Sec:           Trish Harmon 
          Corr Sec:          Judy Jencks  [Membership] 
          At Large:          Alan Clarke 
                                     Bob Geake 
                                     Andrew Novak 
                                     Lucille Mota-Costa  [Scholarship] 
 
 
Scholarship:  We presented our yearly scholarship in May to Toll Gate student Elizabeth 

Farnsworth.  We accept donations to our scholarship fund at any time.  This is a fine way to 

remember friends and family.                                                                                                                p. 1 

http://www.whsri.org/


Cemetery Clean-ups:  Some of our members spend a great deal of their time cleaning 

historical cemeteries and locating, digging up, repairing and erecting headstones and 

footstones.  Below are photos of Bob Chorney, Treasurer and Pegee Malcolm, Chair of the 

Warwick and Rhode Island Cemetery Commissions, working recently with high school 

students at Cemetery #75 on Buttonwoods Ave. 

   
  
City Hall Display:  We will be removing the Civil War Display.  If you haven’t already seen it 
you need to do so soon.  We have received a lot of favorable comments on the material that 
is shown. 
 
MEMBERSHIP 
The 2013/2014 membership year expires on June 30th.  If you haven’t already done so,   fill 
out the application found on p. 7  and return it with your dues.  Failure to do so will mean 
you will be dropped from our list and will no longer receive the newsletter or be notified by 
e-mail of any changes or upcoming events.  For those who have paid, thank you for your 
support. 
 
MEMORIAL BRICKS 
We will be placing an order soon for bricks.  If you would like to order one, fill out the form 
on p. 6   and return to us with your check.  One form for each brick if you order more than 
one. 
 
CORPORATE SPONSORS 
Beginning on p. 8   you will find ads for our corporate sponsors.  We greatly appreciate 
their support and ask you to give them your business and let them know you saw their ad 
here.  Their ads will be in our newsletters for one year and they receive a free membership.   
Sponsorships are $50 and any member who brings in a corporate sponsor will get their 
yearly membership for free.                                                                                                                    p. 2   
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IN MEMORIAM: 
We regret to inform you of the passing of long time member and supporter Ed Greer. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

History, despite its wrenching pain, cannot be unlived, but if faced with courage, need not be 
lived again.” – Maya Angelou                                                                               
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